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Public Health Directorate
Health Protection Team


Summerfield House
2 Eday Road

Aberdeen
AB15 6RE



Date
11th October 2017
To the Parents/Guardians of children at Kellands Primary School







Dear Parent/Guardian,
There have recently been a number of children affected with diarrhoea and/ or vomiting.   At this time of the year it is common for viral infections to cause these symptoms.

There are simple measures that can be taken to help prevent the spread of infection both at school and in the home which include:

· If you or your child has diarrhoea and/or vomiting, remain at home until 48 hours after the  symptoms have settled

· Encourage thorough handwashing particularly after visiting the toilet and before eating or preparing any food. Further information on handwashing, including children’s songs and games, can be found at www.washyourhandsofthem.com/
· If you have any concerns regarding you or your child’s illness, contact your GP

· If symptoms persist for longer than 48 hours please contact your GP who will arrange for appropriate samples to be taken 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Diana Webster

Dr Diana Webster
Consultant Public Health Medicine (CD/EH)
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